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Marine Parkway-Gil Hodges Memorial Bride Closed Tuesday Night

Into Early Wednesday

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  February 2, 2015

The Marine Parkway-Gil Hodges Memorial Bridge will be closed to all traffic beginning Tues.,

Feb. 3 at 11:59 p.m. until 4 a.m. Wed., Feb 4 for necessary maintenance. 

Detour signs will be in place. Motorists who normally use the bridge during this time must
use the Cross Bay Veterans Memorial Bridge instead. Crews will be performing maintenance
work and multiple test lifts during this time.


